
  

SUPPORT SWALLOW EDUCATION FOUNDATION & HARTLAND FOOD PANTRY 
 

Swallow School & The Elegant Farmer have joined forces to make a difference this holiday. 

Please support the Swallow Education Foundation and purchase your Elegant Farmer pie today a 

true Wisconsin HOLIDAY TREAT!!! 
We also want to support the local Hartland Food Pantry, so please consider purchasing a pie for 

someone in need and make their Holiday special! 
It’s been a challenging year, let’s come together this holiday and support both the Swallow 

Education Foundation and our Hartland Food Pantry!  

 Purchase by NOVEMBER 13th, Pies are scheduled to be delivered to Swallow on Nov 19th       

Please check Newsletter for updates. 
For Hartland Pantry Donation- please add to Order Form under Name:  Hartland Food Pantry ** 

Please make one final check to SEF **                      
 

LET’S MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
SWALLOW SCHOOL &  
The Elegant Farmer 

Holiday Pie Fundraiser 
 
 


